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April 3, 2025

Donna Davis
2439 Gladstone
Detroit, MI 48206

Dear Donna Davis:

Please find this correspondence as a follow-up to the communication you provided on March 19, 2025,
to the Detroit Water and Sewerage Department (DWSD) and the Board of Water Commissioners
(BOWC) regarding a substandard hard-surface restoration following a Lead Service Line Replacement.

A site visit was conducted on April 1, 2025, to identify the area of concern. The Department has
contacted the DWSD contractor responsible for the restoration and has requested the patch in the
driveway approach be replaced. Weather permitting, the patch in the driveway approach will be
replaced no later than May 16, 2025.

Should you have any further questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out to my office
directly at 313-267-3671.

Respectfully,
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Géry Watkins
Special Projects Manager, Restorations

CC: Board of Water Commissioners



